
     

    
   

    
  

         
       

     

JULY 2021 NEWSLETTER
            

   

         
      

        
        

        
          

   

       
   

     
       

    
    

    
 

         
      

       
           
       

        
      

      
     

   

            
        

           
     
           

        
   

  

       
       

        
         

        
        

 

   

         
       
      

          
       

           
         
        

      
  

         
       

       
        

         
         

         
       

          
         
         

    

   
    
 OPTOMED AURORA FUNDUS

 
CAMERA

      
           

           
         

        
         

          
           

 

         

       

    
  

       
       

         
   

           
           

       
       

        
   

       
     

         
   

          
         

 

        
       

        
     

         
    

Good

 

News

 

for

 

the

 

Diabetic

 

patients!

 

Right

 

to

 

Sight

 

in

 

partnership

 

with

 

Kisii

 

Eye

 

Hospital

 

has

 

availed

 

the

 

Optomed

 

Aurora

 

Fundus

 

camera

 

for

 

diabetic

 

retinopathy

 

screening.
In

 

this

 

month

 

of

 

July,

 

we

 

received

 

two

 

fundus

 

cameras

 

from

 

the

 

Right

 

to

 

Sight.

  

This

 

Optomed

 

Aurora

 

Fundus

 

camera

 

will

 

enable

 

us

 

in

 

screening

 

patients

 

with

 

diabetic

 

Retinopathy

 

by

 

use

 

of

 

Artificial

 

Intelligence

 

[AI].

Mr.

 

David

 

Ogera

 

(Nurse

 

in

 

Charge)

 

taking

 

fundus

 

photo

 

on

 

a

 

patient

SMART

 

EYE

 

CAMERA[SEC]
Our

 

gratitude

 

goes

 

to

 

the

 

OUI

 

Inc.

 

Japan

 

for

 

the

 

great

 

invention

 

of

 

the

 

Smart

 

Eye

 

Camera

 

which

 

can

 

be

 

used

 

as

 

a

 

slit

 

lamp

 

to

 

examine

 

patients

 

especially

 

during

 

outreach

 

programs.

 

The

 

Smart

 

Eye

 

Camera

 

is

 

now

 

available

 

at

 

Kisii

 

Eye

 

Hospital.

Prof.

 

Kiage,

 

Mr.

 

Cliff

 

Oanda

 

and

 

Mr.

 

Sintaro

 

Nakayama

 

(Vice

 

President

 

OUI

 

Inc.

 

Japan)
Mr Shintaro Nakayama with the Outreach Team



       
       

     
                  

                 
                 
 

         

  
                   

               

          

          

       

           
         

          
      

      

 

 

        

           
   

   

          
        

          
       

        

        

           

         
          
         

       
         

       
   

Mr Cliff Oanda (OCO) taking fundus photo using the Smart Eye Camera 

KELLOGG EYE CENTER (UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN)
     

Our
 
utmost

 
appreciation

 
goes

 
to

 
The

 
University

 
of

 
Michigan

 
-
 
Kellogg

 
Eye

 
Centre

 
(USA)

 
for

 
the

 
continued

 
partnership

 
with

 
Kisii

 
Eye

 
Hospital.

 
Dr.

 
Josh

 
Ehrlich

 
and

 
Dr.

 
Tim

 
Soeken

 
from

 
the

 
Kellogg

 
were

 
able

 
to

 
do

 
various

 
Cataracts,

 
Keratoconus,

 
Severe

 
Vernal

 
Keratoconjunctivitis,

 
Mooren’s

 
Ulcers,

 
and

 
Glaucoma

 
surgeries.

 
In

 
addition,

 
we

 
received

 
a

 
courtesy

 
visit

 
by

 
Dr.

 
Wanjiku

 
Muthee

 
from

 
the

 
Kikuyu

 
Eye

 
Unit

 
and

 
together

 
we

 
made

 
the

 month
 
a

 
success.

Dr. Josh Ehrlich (Kellogg Global Ophthalmology Program Director and 
Glaucoma Surgeon), Dr. Wanjiku Muthee (Ophthalmologist Kikuyu Eye 
Unit), and Prof. Dan Kiage

Dr Tim Soeken (Kellogg), Dr Patrick Ruhagaze (KEH), Prof Dan Kiage and 
Dr. Josh Ehrlich (Kellogg) standing outside the hospital

IN HOUSE TRAINING:

UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI ELECTIVE PROGRAM;

We are proud of our continuous thriving partnership with The University of Nairobi. In this month of July 2021, we play host 
to Dr. Emma Nzioka. She will be undergoing her elective training at Kisi Eye Hospital for two (2) months.



 

 

       

           
          

                     
       

  
       

        
 

           

  

        

Dr. Emma Nzioka (UON Resident Ophthalmologist) examining a patient on Slit Lamp.

KENYA MEDICAL TRAINING COLLEGE TRAINING PROGRAM:

Our partnership also extends to the Kenya Medical Training Centre. Ms. Christabel has been progressing well in her six 
months training till October. She is happy that she has spent most of her training time in the clinic and has gained more 
knowledge in most of the clinical procedures.

Ms. Christabel Bakhuya performing IOP. Ms. Christabel Bakhuya performing visual field.

NURSES TRAINING PROGRAM:

The training program has been progressing well. The trainee nurses Deborah Otieno, Delvin Nyanchoka, Kennedy 
Omiso, Bernard Cyril Oloo and Elkanah Onkoba who are still on with their six-month ophthalmic Nurses training 
program are so grateful as they look forward to their final examinations. 

Mr. Cliff Oanda (OCO) in class with the trainee nurses



 

 

       

           
          

                     
       

  
       

        
 

EYE INJURY PREVENTION MONTH:
In this month of July, we join the world to mark the Eye Injury Prevention month. These injuries relate to chemicals, burns, 
trauma etc. which get to damage the cornea, lids, orbits and other sections of the eye. 

Injured Eye Winfridah Kerubo after successful cornea repair

OPD

 

SUMMARY

 

As

 

Covid

 

–

 

19

 

pandemic

 

continues

 

to

 

rear

 

its

 

ugly

 

head,

 

our

 

OPD

 

in

 

July

 

was

 

1,186

 

which

 

is

 

a

 

6%

 

decline

 

as

 

shown

 

in

 

the

 

table

 

below.

 

This

 

pandemic

 

continues

 

to

 

impact

 

us

 

negatively

 

especially

 

to

 

our

 

very

 

active

 

community

 

outreach

 

programs.

 

In

 

July

 

2021

 

Kisii

 

was

 

under

 

the

 

strict

 

covid

 

restrictions

 

(early

 

curfew)

 

necessitated

 

by

 

the

 

increased

 

number

 

of

 

covid

 

cases

 

in

 

western

 

region

 

of

 

Kenya.



 

 

       

           
          

                     
       

  
       

        
 

AWARDS AND RECOGNITION

E4IMPACT GIAN MARCO MORATTI AWARD 2021 FOR THE BEST JOB-
CREATING ENTREPRENEURSHIP VENTURE

The Gian Marco Moratti Award is always an occasion to recognize E4Impact Entrepreneurs’ role in changing Africa 
and supporting the sustainable development of the continent. On July 7, 2021, Innovation Eye Centre-Kisii Eye 
Hospital emerged as a winner of the Gian Marco Moratti Award 2021 edition, the award in memory of Gian Marco 
Moratti. 
Congratulations to Mrs. Jacqueline Kiage (Co-founder of Innovation Eye Centre) a winner of the 3rd edition of the 
Gian Marco Moratti Award 2021 edition. She has been recognized for her innovative practice, the actual job 
creation and the future prospects of Kisii Eye Hospital by offering high quality, affordable and accessible eye care 
services to the community in the South Western Region of Kenya



 

 

       

           
          

                   

Our

 

Contacts

 

Location:

 

Kisii

 

Town-

 

Behind

 

Kisii

 

Primary

 

School,

 

Nyanchwa

 

Area

 

Postal

 

Address:

 

P.O.Box

 

1010

 

-

 

40200

 

Kisii

 

Telephone:

 

+254

 

58

 

20

 

31994,

 

+254

 

727

 

807097

 

info@innovationeyecentre.co.ke

 

www.innovationeyecentre.co.ke




